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Please list noteworthy changes in the data set from last year:  

· Cost per FTE increased by 3% over five year period
· Full-time to part-time faculty ratio remains at approximately 35%:65%

· ACS increased by approximately 2.4 over five year period
· Course headcount down 67 from 2003-04, but up 482 over five year period

· Department success rate relatively constant at approximately 80%
· EMS National Registry pass rates have been consistently higher than state or national rates over the five year period

Please list the actions underway from the most recent program review recommendations:  
· Slight increase in cost per FTE directly attributed to the addition of two tenure track positions to accommodate enrollment growth.
· Continuing program infrastructure and curriculum overhaul to prepare for application for national accreditation.
· Submitted initial application to OBR for AAS degree in EMS.

Please email this completed form to sue.merrell@sinclair.edu by by January 27, 2006.  Thank you.
